
August 1, 2001

Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd. / Adjusters International
Attn: Richard Smith, CPPA
126 Business Park Drive
Utica, New York 13502

Dear Richard:

On behalf of Chantee Lewis, President Mountain Green Homeowners Association,
Mountain Green Rental Company, and Aangelo’s Restaurant, I would like to state that
without you and your staff’s professionalism, energy, and tenacity we would have never
been able to either afford nor been able to open our complete facility for business by
Christmas of 2000.

The amount of time that you personally spent with me working on our account was
greatly appreciated and I actually now find my day to day business rather dull as
compared to working with you on our project.

If in the future we can be of any assistance to you in securing future clients don’t
hesitate to call on us.

Sincerely on behalf of everyone at Mountain Green Ski & Golf Resort,

Robert T. McGrath
Owner Mountain Green Rental Company / Aangelo’s Restaurant
Mountain Green Homeowners Association Operating Manager During Fire
Reconstruction

It’s Time.


